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September 15, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
The Kane County School District appreciates parent/guardian involvement in the educational process to work 
collaboratively and collectively to ensure student academic success. We invite parents to access ASPIRE to 
track grades, school lunch balances, and attendance. Please check your phone contact preferences in 
ASPIRE to ensure you receive up-to-date, pertinent information from the schools. 
 
As a District, we are committed to transparent and open communication. If parents have questions, we suggest 
contacting the classroom teacher to resolve issues. Parents have the opportunity to serve on School 
Community Councils, PTA/PTO, and the Kane Education Foundation to work jointly with school personnel to 
help our students. We appreciate parents. We value parent involvement in our school system to help students 
achieve their academic potential.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
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